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Still Serving Other Veterans, Our Country & Our Community! 

_______________________________________________ 
AGENDA 

13 July 2017 
 

I. Open Meeting                       CMDR 
             - Commander’s comments 
             - Approval of Minutes        

       
II. Welcome Guests/ Potential New Members    CMDR/ALL 
              - Jimmy and Angela Joynt with Sgt Charlie, CTD 
                
III. Report of Officers  

§ Adjutant       Norman Larson 
§ Finance Officer       Richard Ryan 
§ Third Vice CMDR      Scott Morse    
§ 2nd Vice CMDR      Joe Scalione 
§ 1st Vice CMDR      Bob O'Such 

 

IV. Continuing Business & Reports 
                - Loudoun Salute 2017 planning                                                 Frank Mullen 
          2017 Salute Director                                                                                                     
                - Knights 2017 report       Scott Morse  
                                                                                                                                   Baseball Chair 
     - Boys & Girls State update     Greg Rhodes 
                  B&GS Programs Chair  
     - New Service Officer phone and contact capability      Joe Scalione 
                 Sr Service Officer 
     
V. New Business/Briefings                                                                          CMDR/EXCOM 

 

     - Virginia Department of Veterans Services (Ashburn)               Pepper Burgess 
                                                                                                               VA Services Rep 
     - Upcoming events                

* Honor Flight info                             Sam Meyer 
* 14-15 July,  Department of VA Convention                                                                                  

 - Other 
 
VI.  For the Good of The American Legion   ALL   
            

VII. Final Announcements                                                                        (See below) 
        
VIII. Adjournment                                                                                          CMDR 

 
Dates to remember: 

Next Business Meeting:  10 Aug, 2017; 1930  
 AVFRD, 20668 Ashburn Road, Ashburn, VA 

                                         



Final Announcements 

- Loudoun County Veterans Collaborative meetings: 6 September, 1 November;  
1 - 3 pm; locations TBA; I encourage you to attend; see CMDR.   
 
    - If you were in the military after October 2001, you may be eligible to participate in a  
research study requested by Congress. Your input may help improve health care services  
offered to you.  If interested, call (855) 993-8242, or email natural.history2@dvbic.org. 
 
     - The American Legion's 100th anniversary celebration is fast approaching (see special website 
www.legion.org/centennial).   Each post is encouraged to add its history and ideally, every post will 
be listed on the centennial website.   
Comrade Bill Wilkin is Post 2001’s chair for the anniversary; contact him to contribute/assist 
(wewilkin@aol.com).         
 
     - Be part of an Honor Flight greeting event.  Contact Sam Meyer to check the latest schedule of 
flights ( schwanme@aol.com ).  
 
     - Get involved and help out! Frank Mullen and the 2017 Loudoun County Salute to Military, 
Veterans and Families planning committee need your ideas and help to make this the best yet! Call 
or email him at 571.225.3028 (Cell),  fmullen@liquidcapitalcorp.com . 

 
 


